
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, October 12, 2020 10:00 AM 
'Robert G. Butterfield' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Comments on Docket No. 20200051-GU 

Good afternoon, Robert G. Butterfield 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/12/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 11133-2020 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200051 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Robert G. Butterfield <rgbutterfield@aol.com> 
Sent: Saturday, October 10, 2020 5:22 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Comments on Docket No. 20200051-GU 

1. The current monthly rate for the distribution charge shown on the proposed rate change notification 
do not match my current rate on my People's Gas bill for service to my home in Orlando in rate class 
RS-2. The notification identifies the rate at $0.25465 however my bill shows $0.46066. It is unclear 
to me how the rate change affects me with respect to the distribution charge. I assume it would be a 
similar percentage increase? 

2. It appears to me that I would experience a net increase of my average monthly bill by about 17%, 
this seems a little high, although my monthly bill averages under $40 per month. 

Regards, 
Robert G. Butterfield 
Orlando, FL 
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Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 11:41 AM
To: 'Linda Donath'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200051-GU

Good afternoon, Linda J. Donath 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200051 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 
 
From: Linda Donath <lindajdonath@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 6:34 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20200051‐GU 

 
This is an average increase of 39.64%!! This is an exorbitant increase! 
 
I hope this is significantly adjusted, especially at this time when so many citizens are hurting financially. 
--  

Linda J. Donath, MBA 
Licensed Realtor 

Exit King Realty 
Sarasota,  FL  

Landline:  941-893-5516 
Cell Phone: 941-961-3258 
Website:  linda.viewsarasotahomelistings.com 




